[bookmark: _GoBack]PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Planning Board wishes to make recommendations to the Common Council to amend the City’s Comprehensive Plan and Zoning Ordinance. A Public Hearing is required so all interested parties may be heard. SAID HEARING will take place on Tuesday, February 6, 2024 at 4:00 p.m. in the Common Council Chambers, City Hall, 33-41 East Main Street, Johnstown, New York. A copy of said amendments are on file in the City Clerk’s Office and posted on the City’s website cityofjohnstown.ny.gov.

January 31, 2024
Carrie M. Allen, City Clerk

							

